Date:  11 October 2012
DECISION PAPER

TO:  Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM: Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
SUBJECT:  Trip to Washington, D.C.
Request:  The James T. Alton Middle School 6th grade floor is asking permission to transport up to 200 Hardin County students out of state through Educational Travel Consultants coach buses.  This request is based on a plan to visit Washington, D.C. from Friday, January 18th (leaving in the evening) through Monday, January 21st 2013.
Discussion:

a. This trip is at no cost to the school.  The students will pay a fee of $430 each.  There will be one chaperone per 10 students whose expenses are paid by the Educational Travel Consultants Company.  The trip is intended to enhance the Social Studies Curriculum and provide an otherwise unlikely opportunity.

b. Content Area:     


Activity:

Government



Presidential Inauguration
US History



National Zoo
Geography



Smithsonian Museums
Science



National Archives





White House
Supreme Court
Lincoln Memorial
Embassy Row
U.S. Capitol
Arlington Cemetery
c. With Board approval, we will depart in the evening of January 18th 2013 and return on the evening of January 21st 2013.  Students will not miss any days of school.
Recommendation:  We recommend that the board allow the JTA Social Studies department (6th graders) to use Educational Travel Consultants to transport up to 200 Hardin County students to Washington, D.C.

Recommended Motion:  I move that the Hardin County Board of Education allow the JTA Social Studies Department (6th graders) to transport up to 200 Hardin County students to Washington, D.C. on January 18-21, 2013, via commercial carrier.
